
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  050022 Sale Date - 1/12/2005

Would 50" Portable Barrier Wall be acceptable in place of the 32" barrier with glare screen?

Question Submitted: 1/10/2005

No, please use the barrier specified in the bidding documents.

1Question Number:

-Item 632 Vehicular signal Head, By Type Polycarbonate, APP
Under this item the specifications call out for the signals "as manufactured by Automatic Signal Control." All of the major signal 
manufacturers produce signals that meet & exceed ITE & IMSA sta

Question Submitted: 1/10/2005

Because this question was submitted extremely late, an addendum including “or approved equal” cannot be issued 

without delay to the scheduled letting of this project.  Because the dollar value of the 8 signal heads is relatively 
small compared to the entire cost of the project, we will not delay the sale of the project.  Please prepare your bid 

based upon the bidding documents.   However, requests to replace the proprietary items will be considered at the 

preconstruction conference.

2Question Number:

The single arm cantilever detailed in Elevation P-1 on plan sheet 55, ought to be reviewed to determine if a combination OHSS 
TC-12.30 is needed due to the two back-to-back 5-1/2 x 11' signs.

Question Submitted: 1/5/2005

The Dept believes that the single arm cantilever design is adequate.

3Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


